079-Barnes_060509

From:

Peggy Barnes <peggyhbarnes@yahoo.com>

To:

NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov

Date:

Fri, Jun 5, 2009 3:20 PM

Subject:

Request For Extension on Santa Clara River Permit

Dear Dennis Bedford,

We need a 120 day extension due to how large the document is that must be reviewed. If you feel confident about this document you should allow it to be reviewed for accuracy. The people that want to protect our living space deserve the chance to research any inconsistent data. Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Best Regards,

Peggy Barnes Valencia, CA 91355

079. E-mail from Peggy Barnes, dated June 5, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft EIS/EIR. Please refer to **Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities**.